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Dear Parents 
It is time to celebrate the many successes of the year here at MPS and to thank the chil-
dren for their enthusiasm and hard work that has certainly paid off.  

 In the last few weeks we have had a number of Leavers Assemblies where the children 
departing have shared some of their insights into the things that they will miss about 
MPS and the Falkland Islands and what they are looking forward to on the next step in 
their Life Journey. We wish Charlotte, Fraser, Lucy, Ava, Edward and Eleanor the very 
best on their move to new countries and their new schools. 

For those of you who are returning after the summer/winter holidays, we hope you have 
the opportunity to recharge the batteries and we look forward to welcoming you all back 
to school on Thursday 29th August 2024. 

This newsletter is a  celebration of the many highlights of the year, enjoy! 
Albatross Class: 
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Caracara Class: 
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Falcon and Plovers Highlights of the Year  
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Meadowlark’s Moments for 2023-2024 

Well done to Meadowlarks for a successful year!                         
Celebrate and look forward to new and exciting times. 


